
Community Carol Singing – Wednesday 20th December 2023 

One of the highlights of Advent was the carol singing on Wednesday 20th 

December.  Certainly we were blessed by the community when the owners of Raaja's 

Grill came out with a large box of chips for us to share.  This was much appreciated and 

it was even before we started to sing!  Other people came out of the shop next door to 

take photos and ask us to sing their particular favourite carol.  We walked round to 

Derek's house and he came out to sing with us.   

 

 



     

 

   



   

       



 


